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Roxbury Road Runners Club Series To Sponsor Run To 

Raise Money For Research Into Autism and Juvenile 

Diabetes 

ROXBURY – The Roxbury Road Runners Club series will hold a race next month 

to benefit research into juvenile diabetes and autism. 

The run will be held on Saturday, August 12, at 8:30 a.m. over a 3.1-mile course. 

There will be a $5 entry fee that can be paid that morning from 7 to 8:20. 

Proceeds for the race, which began in 2008, will go to organizations doing 

research into autism and into juvenile diabetes. 

The race, which is sanctioned by the Roxbury Recreation Commission, will start 

and finish near the Everett Hurlburt Community Park at 18 Apple Lane. It is one 

of the 38 events in the weekly series. 

For more information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (860) 354-3521 or access 

www.roxburyraces.net. 
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